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SUPERIOR COURT CLERK'S NOTICE

To All Parties and Their Counsel of Record:

The conference call set for Monday, May 4, 2015 at 1pm has been moved by the Court
to 2pm. CourtCall has been notified of the time change.

Please contact me if you have any questions. Thank you.

Date Issued: May 4, 2015   Rowena Walker

  Clerk of the Superior Court

If you, a party represented by you, or a witness to be called on behalf of that party need an
accommodation under the American with Disabilities Act, please contact the Court Administrator's
office at (408) 882-2700, or use the Court's TDD line, (408) 882-2690 or the Voice/TDD California
Relay Service, (800) 735-2922.


